I'm writing this email with the goal of shedding some light as to my family's negative experiences with wifi.  I hope that this will demonstrate that wifi is not as harmless as Health Canada's  Safety Code 6 assumes.
I have two children in the elementary school system.  My children are bright students, and academically strong and social.  When their school started using wifi in the school, my children were coming home with complaints of headaches and vision changes.  The paediatrician had booked an MRI for my youngest.  
While waiting for the MRI, I did some research and discovered the many negative effects from wifi.  I then worked with my children's teachers in reducing their exposure.  My chidden were no longer complaining of headaches and vision changes.
I tried desperately to educate our school principle and parent advisory council as to these concerns with the support  of offering an information night for the parents of the school as the Board was going to install wifi routers throughout the school for the upcoming school year.  
Only two days before the information night, I got a call from the Board superintendent to CANCEL the information night stating that the issue of wifi effects on children WAS NOT a BOARD issue.  The superintendent did not want to consider any possibility that wifi could make children sick citing Safety Code 6 as the standard.
In order to protect my children's health, they were taken out of the regular school once it went wifi, and they were homeschooled.
My son is now going to attend high school as he is missing the social contact.  He is aware as to how wifi impacts his headaches.   What are we supposed to do???
As for myself, I work in a wifi environment, and I too experience on a daily basis headaches and vision changes.  
My story is becoming a very common one with other parents concerned about their children's health, but are being put off by the School Boards in not wanting to address our concerns with the push for wifi in the schools.
In the research I've done, I find it very interesting that many countries around the world have taken the precautionary approach following the WHO's statement in 2011 classifying wifi from ALL SOURCES in the 2b category as a probable carcinogenic to human health.  
This is the time for Health Canada to consider the thousands of Canadians that are impacted negatively from wifi, and to revise Safety Code 6 to reflect the ongoing emerging scientifically weighted studies that are raising more questions about the safety of this technology.
Thank you
Nancy Peixoto-Boily
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